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LaceyField Newsletter

Be Brave. Be Kind. Be In Charge of Me. Be Grateful. Be Curious. Be On The Team.
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Hello to all our LaceyField families,

I hope that this newsletter finds you all safe, well and smiling! Today marks the end of the first part of
our summer term. The term has been jam packed with learning and the children are making great
progress following our return from lockdown 3.0.

When we return after the half term, we have some very exciting plans that you would expect to find in
the summer term: sports days, Nursery graduation, Year 6 production etc. We want to give our children
all those experiences that you expect in primary school following two academic years of uncertainty.
We also must ensure the health and safety of all. The last thing | want to do is close a bubble again. So,
with that in mind, it is likely that celebrations this year will not have invites to parents. | know that you
would love to come in to see sports days etc, but with such a big school community, we want to remain
cautious at this time. | hope that you understand. We will, of course, be putting plenty of pictures of
events on social media and tapestry so that you can keep up to date with the celebrations.

Plans are also coming along nicely for the next academic year. Once the plans are in place, we will
inform families of class placements. In week beginning 12th July, it is our transition week, and our
children will spend four days getting to know their new class team. We know how important
relationships are at LaceyField and we want to make sure that each and every one of our children feel
safe and happy ready for return in September.

I would like to finish by saying a huge thank you to my incredible staff team. This last term has been
incredibly busy and they have all gone above and beyond. | know that you will all join me in thanking
them for all that they do.

Thank you for your continued kindness and support. Enjoy a great half term break!
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The last two academic years have seen two school closures. This will This is a polite reminder that only stud earrings
have had an impact on our little bees. Attendance in school is and/ or a simple watch are the only jewellery
absolutely vital now. Please, please ensure that your child is in school permitted at school for health and safety
every day, on time. The only way that our incredible team can ensure reasons. Thank you.

each child gets the education that they need is if they are in school. If
you have any specific difficulties or anxieties related to this then get
in touch with our family support team or any of our senior leadership
team. We are always happy to help. Let's aim 100% every day!



Easing of Restrictions

As the roadmap for the country continues, here at LaceyField we are working with Wellspring Academy Trust and the government
advice to also ease restrictions safely. We have not yet been given the go ahead to remove bubbles etc. | will update all families with
full details of our plans as soon as the government issue guidance. From after half term, you no longer need to wear a mask for drop
off and pick up as this is an activity that happens outside. We will be keeping the one-way system, eating in class, bubbles, staggered
start times etc for the time being.

As always if you have any questions, just get in touch.

#BusyBeingBrilliant

Let's take a look at who has been 'Busy Being Brilliant' outside of school.

Enya in Y1 has been busy walking in
preparation for her 60 miles in June
challenge! Enya is raising money for Cancer
Research UK and has already smashed her
£100 target! Well done, Enya.

A huge well done to Savannah in Year 4.
Savannah will be representing Lincolnshire in
the U9 National tennis finals in a few weeks.
This is first time in 8 years that Lincs has
been represented!

Isaac in Y5 has a very exciting opportunity
coming up in half term! Isaac will be attending
a trial for Lincoln City Football Club. We look
forward to hearing all about this after the
half term break.

Martha in Y4 is going to having her beautiful
hair cut on 23rd June and will be donating it to
Little Princess Trust. Martha has also
smashed through her £100 target and has now
raised over £400!

We love to hear what your little bees are up to outside of school! Please feel free to get in touch if they have been using

their bee-haviours outside of school to go above and bee-yond!



